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This bill will do great damage to lots of people, private ownership and breeders. It will 

put breeders out of business so there will be no more purebred animals, and the 

humane society will have a monopoly on the animal market.  I want to be free to get 

my animals from whom ever I decide to, and not the humane society.  The humane 

society will be flooded with animals and jails will be full of people because they can't 

afford the fees being imposed on them.  I oppose this bill on many levels.  Please 

don't let it come to a vote. 


